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An Geimhreadh – Winter 

   16ú Nollaig 2022– 16th December 2022 
          Nóta na hAoine- Friday note 

 
Fáilte ar ais! 
Athbhliain faoi mhaise daoibh uilig! Tá súil againn go 
raibh Nollaig den scoth agaibh uilig agus go bhfuil sibh 
uilig réidh don bhliain mhór atá romhainn! 
Happy new year to you all! We hope you all had a wonderful 
Christmas and that you are all ready for a big year ahead! 

 
 
 

Clubs 
Our afterschool clubs have restarted for Term 2. You will find the 
timetable on our school website here: 
https://www.gaelscoilnambeann.com/news/afterschools-provision-
term-2/  

Please note that Club Óige na mBeann will only run once per week (every Thursday) 
from 3:30pm-4:30pm and will cost £1 per child.  
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Siopa Malartaithe 

Ná déanaigí dearmad ar ár siopa malartaithe fá choinne éadaí 
scoile. Má tá éadaí scoile nach bhfuil in úsáid agaibh sa bhaile, 
caith isteach iad agus tóg geansaí scoile nó brístí atá níos mó! 
Cinntígí le bhur dtoil go bhfuil na héadaí nite agat roimh iad a 
sheoladh isteach. 

Don’t forget about our Swap Shop for school uniforms. If you have any pieces of uniform that are 
no longer in use at home, please take them in and lift a larger school jumper or trousers to replace 
them! Please ensure that all donations have been washed before sending them into school. 

Cláraigh le Naíscoil & Gaelscoil na mBeann anois! 
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Safer Schools NI App 

Safer Schools NI is an app that provides regular safeguarding advice to you as parents 
relating to the online safety of your children. It has been developed in conjunction with 
the Department of Education and sends nuggets of information, warnings and useful 
information direct to your device, assisting you to keep your child safe online.  
 
As part of Safer Schools NI, our school gets access to a customised version of the Safer 
Schools NI App! First things first – download your Safer Schools NI App by visiting the 
Apple App Store for iOS devices, or Google Play Store for Android devices. When 
prompted, parents should use the login code 3243. An age appropriate version of the 
app is also available for Rang 6/7 pupils which they can download to their personal 
devices. When logging on, Rang 6/7 pupils should use the code 0132.        

             


